

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

March 25, 2009

Angelina M. Blackdeer 906 S. 38th St. Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Ms. Blackdeer:

This is to notify you that on Monday, March 9, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Wednesday, March 25, 2009, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 90-5-9-c, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

Sincerely.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division CCF081195



www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

March 25, 2009

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

Hussein P. Govani, Agent Homestyle Restaurant Group, LLC 4069 North 67<sup>th</sup> Street Milwaukee, WI 53216 Attorney D. Michael Guerin Gimbel, Reilly, Guerin & Brown 330 East Kilbourn Avenue, No. 1170 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Govani and Attorney Guerin:

This is to notify you that on March 9, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal applications for Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Amusement (Cabaret/Nite Club) licenses for the premises at 721 South Cesar E. Chavez Drive, Milwaukee, Wisconsin ("Club International") be renewed with a twenty-five (25) day suspension based upon the police report and neighborhood objections.

On March 13, 2009, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal applications for Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Amusement (Cabaret/Nite Club) licenses in which the Committee recommended that your licenses be renewed with a twenty-five (25) day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of March 25, 2009 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew your Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Amusement (Cabaret/Nite Club) licenses with a twenty-five (25) day suspension based upon the police report and neighborhood objections.

Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m., April 11, 2009 through midnight, May 5, 2009.

Very truly yours,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

License Division

MPD File Copy



Office of the City Clerk

March 25, 2009

Ronald D. Leonhardt

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

Mark H. Gold, Agent Pizza Shuttle, Inc. P.O. Box 270291 Milwaukee, WI 53227 Attorney Geoffrey Gnadt Kohner, Mann & Kallas, S.C. Washington Building, Second Floor 4650 North Port Washington Road Milwaukee, WI 53212-1077

Dear Mr. Gold and Attorney Gnadt:

This is to notify you that on March 9, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for an Extended Hours Establishment license for the premises at 1827 North Farwell Avenue, Milwaukee, Wisconsin ("Pizza Shuttle") be renewed with a ten (10) day suspension based upon the police report.

On March 13, 2009, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for an Extended Hours Establishment license in which the Committee recommended that your license be renewed with a ten (10) day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of March 25, 2009 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew your Extended Hours Establishment license with a ten (10) day suspension based upon the police report.

Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m., May 1, 2009 through midnight, May 10, 2009.

RŎNALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

License Division

MPD

File Copy